
Stephen M. Wagstaffe: Statement on the Half Moon Bay Mass Shooting  

Just days removed from the tragedy in Monterey Park, San Mateo County District 
Attorney Stephen M. Wagstaffe and all the members of the District Attorney’s 
Office regrettably now mourn the 7 lives lost to a mass shooting right here in Half 
Moon Bay. This an unprecedented tragedy in San Mateo County. We continue to 
call on our Federal and California legislators to enact laws to help bring this 
senseless wave of violence to an end. Here at the San Mateo County District 
Attorney’s Office, we will continue to aggressively prosecute those who violate the 
gun laws of California and hold them accountable. 

 

 

 

 


